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Notice to residents near Toilers Park 
 

Invitation to an Open House on 
Construction in Toilers Park 

 
A five-month project is underway to install a new concrete gate chamber and outfall to the river’s 
edge that will allow land drainage from the neighbouring area to drain into the Red River. 
 
We invite you to an open house to learn more about our construction work and our landscaping 
plans for the park this spring. 
 

Date:  Tuesday, April 8, 2014 

Time:  5:30 - 7:30 pm (drop-in format) 

Location: Lord Roberts Community Centre, 725 Kylemore Avenue 

 
The landscaping improvements will include: 

 new pathways, trees, seating area, interpretative signage around the new gate chamber 
and outfall, and 

 restoration of any park areas that we disturb during construction. 

 

At the open house, we will: 

 provide an update on construction work, 

 share proposed landscaping plans for the park, including options for new park signage, and 

 welcome your feedback. 

 
If you can’t attend the open house, you can find information and share your comments with us: 

 on our website at wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/cso 

 by contacting our 311 Centre, open 24 hours every day, by phone at 311 or by email at 
311@winnipeg.ca 

 
If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact our consultant, Mr. Ray Offman, 
Contract Administrator with KGS Group, by email at roffman@kgsgroup.com or by phone at 
204-896-1209 during regular business hours.  The after-hours number for emergencies is 311. 


